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Further to All Chiefs Memo 21-0047, the Ministry of the Solicitor General (‘ministry’) 
continues to develop regulations to bring the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019 
(CSPA) into force. Thank you for your continued support, advice and guidance, 
including your feedback on the proposals that recently closed for input on Ontario’s 
Regulatory Registry. We are reviewing all comments received.  
 
The ministry has posted more regulations and is now requesting public and stakeholder 
input related to: 

1. Codes of conduct for: 
a. Police officers, 
b. Municipal police service board members, and 
c. Members of the Ontario Provincial Police Governance Advisory Council; 

2. Investigations; 
3. Active attacker incidents; 
4. Alternative provision of policing functions; and,  
5. The Ontario Police Arbitration and Adjudication Commission. 

 
The ministry welcomes your comments and feedback which can be provided by visiting 
Ontario’s Regulatory Registry at the above hyperlinks. Comments can be submitted by 
July 26th 2021. If it is preferred, the ministry is happy to meet to discuss your feedback 
on the above. 

https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/19c01
https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/19c01
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=36948&language=en
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=36949&language=en
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=37767&language=en
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=37768&language=en
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=37769&language=en
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=37770&language=en
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=37771&language=en


 
We will continue to reach out as additional regulations are posted.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued efforts to help keep our communities safe and 
healthy. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Richard Stubbings 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division 
 
 
c: Mario Di Tommaso, O.O.M.  
Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety 
 


